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November 7, 2006

To whom it may concern:

The Trans Atlantic Ensemble recently presented a concert at the Donnell Library Center.
Pianist, Evelyn Ulex, Mariam Adam, clarinetist and Hrabba Atladottir, violinist played a
magnificent program beautifully to an extremely enthusiastic and appreciative audience. The
ensemble’s professionalism and attention to detail made it a pleasure to work with them. We
received numerous compliments from the audience on the performance. Ms. Ulex, Ms. Adam,
and Ms. Atladottir are all very gifted musicians and we have invited them to return to Donnell to
give another concert next season. I highly recommend the Trans Atlantic Ensemble for concerts
presented by your organization. If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to
call me. I can be reached at 212-621-0620.

Thank you for your kind attention and best wishes for a successful programming season.
Sincerely,
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Cheryl D. Raymond
Program Specialist
Donnell Library Center



